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TRAVEL ORDER

No. (2 _S.2018

TO: : JENITH CORPIS CABAJON, Information Officer

SUBJECT: CAMPAIGN ON ENERGY EFFICIENCY AND LPG SAFETY TIPS
DATE: January 18, 2018

1. To intensify info-drive, Philippine Information Agency (PIA) and Department of
Energy (DOE) will undertake a Campaign on Energy Efficiency and LPG Safety Tips.

2. Anent this, you are hereby mandated to attend the said event on January 24, 2018 at Bethel
Guest House in Dumagete City.

3. For profound details, please see the attached communication.

4. Travelling, registration fees and other incidental expenses shall be charged to Division
MOOQOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. For your guidance and compliance
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January 10, 2018

MR. SALUSTIANO JIMENEZ
Provincial Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education
Negros Oriental
Attn: Ms. Jenith Cabajon
Information Officer
Dear Mr. Jimenez,

Happy New Year from the Philippine Information Agency (PIA)!

The PIA, together with the Department of Energy (DOE), carries out different Information,
Education, and Communication (IEC) campaigns throughout the country to raise public
awareness on the department’s energy programs, including Energy Efficiency, new circular on
stricter rule in selling liquefied petroleum gas or LPG, and power outlook in 2018.

Accordingly, to intensify information drive, the PIA and DOE will hold a Campaign on Energy
Efficiency and LPG Safety Tips intended for public information officers, barangay captains
and members of the local media to be held on January 24, 2017 (Wednesday), 8:00 a.m. to
3:00 p.m. at Bethel Guest House, Dumaguete City. ]

In this light, we would like to request your good office to allow your information officer to
attend the said activityas a member of the Association of Negros Oriental Public Information
Officers (ANOPIO).

Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation all for the best interest of the
province.

Very truly yougs,

—
NNIFER CATAN-TILOS

Provincial Information Center Manager, PIA-Negros Oriental




